
Project Update: September 2017 

 

Our team is happy to inform you that the project started well. We succeeded in laying 

down administrative and customary commitments during which time the team 

received their research permits and a very cordial relationship created with the 

reserve's conservator (Mr Sanga). 

 

During this phase, we actually did the bird survey and administered our questionnaires 

in the respective villages of the study site. I must say it was an amazing phase. 

 

 

 


